
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Revolution 14  
‘Land & Sea’ 

 A state-wide combined Hoporee and Cuboree camp. 

Districts of Heysen and Beadell will combine to create one Sub-Camp.  

 
 

Heysen and Bardell - Joey and Cub Scout Leaders: 

 

The first official meeting has been held which now allows us to pass on the relevant information to 

you.  Your Sub-Camp 5 Management team will be guiding you through the process of planning, 

preparation and action for Revolution 14.  

 

Our official name is Sub-Camp 5 ADF: 

The Australian Defence Force theme allows the imagination to flow, it covers the Land & Sea aspect 

of Revolution and it feels exciting and awesome.  Camouflage, jargon, flags, posters we hope that you 

will go all out in making this camp electrifying. 

 

Our official Sub-Camp 5 ADF colour is ‘bottle green’: 

Everyone will have the same colour T-shirt (Joeys, Joey’s Parents, Cubs, Cub’s Parents, Kitchen staff, 

Leaders and Managers). 

 

SC 5 is opposite Rymil near Lones` hut: 

At a later stage we will ensure everyone receives larger maps, directions to Woodhouse, directions to 

SC 5 as well as car and bus passes for easy access to Woodhouse: 

 

SC 5 application process: 

Application forms out soon: on-line applications and hard copy will be out (hard copies will need to 

be placed on-line by the section leaders). Parent signatures will be required.  Everybody attending the 

Sub Camp is required to complete an application form and there will be a ‘NO form No Camp’ policy.  

All applications and money are due to the Sub-Camp Manager before the application closing date 

(December date to be advised). There will be no new applications in first term 2014. Please plan 

accordingly: 

 

SC 5 Meetings:  

29
th
 Sept Strathalbyn 2pm / 20

th
 Oct. 1pm Woodhouse (location check)  / 17

th
 Nov. Mt. Barker 2pm   

(if a meeting is not required it will not be held) 

 

 

 

Sub-Camp 5: ‘ADF’ 
 

DC Ann <heysendcann@bigpond.com>      ADC Graham <grahamks@clearmail.com.au> 

28
th

 / 29
th

 /30
th

 March 2014 
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You are aware if a parent is helping out within the youth section once in a while then no NPC is 

required. However if that parent is helping out quite a few times then it is advisable to ask for a NPC 

to be completed.  Parents are not required to complete an NPC for this camp however if you plan to 

place a parent in a key position in charge of youth then maybe you could be preparing for that now.  

 

Leaders will be in-charge of the youth as much as possible: 

Leaders will hold key positions of responsibility. The camp structure is designed to offer maximum 

support for both youth and adults throughout the duration of the sub-camp.   All positions will have a 

job title as well as a job description. We have in place risk assessment, operational plans, policies and 

everyone will know before the camp what they are doing and the parameters of that job.  

Other discussions will follow on the limited car parking available: kiss & drop areas: cars & trailers 

on site: SC 5’s time schedule: gear lists: first aid: fire & evacuation: On & off-site security: traffic 

management: menu: equipment: tents: weather contingency plans: 

 

We feel we can offer bulk buying and our Catering Manager Graham is hot on that trail:  

The application forms are out soon however the Revolution price is not the end cost. There are a few 

hidden costs that most people do not see: extra cooler, ice, hats for our youth so we will be discussing 

a $15 extra per person surcharge to cover this cost. Your group may also have a travelling cost 

component to consider as well. 

 

We are here is assist: If you have a question it is better to ask straight away.  To ensure our youth have 

a safe but wildly exciting time it is vital to keep the information flowing to Leaders and parents. We 

should arrive at SC 5 prepared, willing and able to offer us all the chance to experience one of the best 

state-wide camps ever attended. 

Sub-Camp 5 Team personnel: Manager Ann Wright - Catering Manager Graham Smith - First Aid & 

Welfare Manager Heather Walker - Activity Leader to be advised - Gateway Manager to be advised. 

 

Regards the SC 5 team: 

Keep in touch by using the Revolution web site. 

 

SC 5 

    

 

Heysen and Bardell - Joey and Cub Scout Leaders cont. 

 

Joeys will be required to have their parents with them at all times. Although 

the Joey parents will be with the Joeys at all times they will also be available 

and asked to assist with supervision at each of the different activities sites.  

 

Cub Parents will be general camp helpers (Cooks, kitchen hands, off-site 

helpers).  All Cub Parents assigned to a position will have structured time to 

visit the activities to watch their child in action.  

 

 

 

 

28
th

 / 29
th

 /30
th

 March 2014 
 

DC Ann <heysendcann@bigpond.com >        ADC Graham <grahamks@clearmail.com.au> 
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